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Hello, this is Chris Fritsch, Superintendent of the Pendleton School 
District. 
 
As we continue to strive to communicate effectively and timely with 
parents and families, I encourage all to utilize our district website and 
Facebook pages.  As events occur throughout the school year, we will 
post important information and updates as situations may evolve.  A 
good practice is to bookmark these two pages for easy reference. 
 
We are the Pendleton School District, and together, we are committed 
to every student, every day! 


